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“Trainees are now leaders
in their classrooms”

As a teacher training provider, we have had a
fantastic first term with our new cohort, with
training 1 day per week in their Centre, and then 4
days in the classroom with their school colleagues.
Trainees are now “leaders” in their classrooms,
taking full lessons, with well planned and
sequenced learning. It has been an immense
pleasure to be part of the link tutor team visiting
schools and being with them in their lessons. It is
clear to see how they are embedding the i2i
Curriculum successfully, which has allowed them to
create excellent learning environments for their
students. Trainees are now developing how to use
questioning skillfully, modelling and using
explanations, a range of scaffolding strategies, as
well as developing their assessment for learning
experiences. It is a joy to see how everyone is
developing as teachers. 

Liz Wylie, SCITT Director
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Many school parents are
attracted to a teaching
career and so our bi-
termly newsletter gives you
an overview of what it  is
l ike to be a teacher trainee
and some helpful
information about this
highly rewarding career.

This edit ion includes:

Trainees’  perspectives
of the i2i  programme 
Information on Bursaries
& Scholarships
Our upcoming events



Thinking of
Training To Teach?
Did you know there are bursaries and
scholarships available to help finance
your teacher training? 

You could receive up to £29,000 tax-free
while you train in the form of a
government teacher training bursary.
Bursaries are tax-free payments you
receive if you are training to teach in
certain subjects. 
 
Alternatively If you are a gifted physicist,
mathematician, chemist, linguist of
computer scientist, you could be
awarded a scholarship to support your
training. To find out more about eligibility
for bursaries and scholarships, visit this
link.

Our next in person train to teach
information event takes place on 8 Feb at
Wildern school. To register for this or one
of our virtual events please visit here. 

Trainee Perspectives
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Lastly from all of us at the i2i Teaching Partnership, we wish you and your
families a very happy and healthy new year

“This Autumn term has been both challenging and
fulfilling. I’ve had the chance to develop my
teaching skills, build meaningful connections with
students, and grow more confident in managing the
classroom environment. I am now looking forward to
the Christmas break and my second placement in
the new year!”

Miles (Maths Trainee at Brookfield School)

https://www.i2ipartnership.co.uk/614/fees-funding-options
https://www.i2ipartnership.co.uk/443/upcoming-events

